
 

26/05/2016 

 

Hi everyone, 

Our excursion is finally here, we are off to Healesville Sanctuary tomorrow! 

 

We wanted to give you a few quick reminders before we go: 

         The students will need their fruit, snack, lunch and drink bottle in a small backpack 

that they will carry with them throughout the day. Please minimise rubbish as much as 

possible. 

         Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather as it is looking like it 

will be cold, with showers. A warm, waterproof jacket is advised, as the excursion will 

go ahead regardless of weather and you may wish to pack a warm hat.  

         All students must be in full school uniform, but you may like to wear layers.  

         We will be doing lots of walking around the sanctuary, so comfortable walking shoes 

are required. 

         All students need to be at school at 8:45am, ready to leave at 9:00am sharp.  

 

We are looking forward to a fun and educational day! Hopefully the weather is nice to us! 

Louise De Fazio, Melissa Den Elzen, Tara Hickey and Emily Tapper 

 


